
 

 

 

 

 

  National Office for Public 
Health/ChildHealth 

Office of the Chief Clinical Officer,  
Health Service Executive, 

Public Health Department, 
Red Chapel,  

Henry Street,  
Limerick  

 
Post Code V94XY20 

 
Tel:    (061) 483347 
Fax:   (061)  464205 

Website: http://www.hse.ie  

 

21st. October 2021  

 

Deputy Cathal Crowe 

TD 

Dail Eireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 1 

 

PQ49021/21: To ask the Minister for Health the percentage of schools that ran a HPV vaccination 

clinic in 2019, by county in tabular form.  
 

Dear Deputy Crowe, 

 

The above PQ has been forwarded to my Department for direct response to you on same. 

 

The HSE School Immunisation Teams offered HPV, Tdap and MenACWY vaccine to students in first year 

of secondary school (and age equivalent who are home schooled and attending special schools) during the 

2018/2019 and 2019/2020 academic year.  

 

Uptake information by county is available from https://www.hpsc.ie/a-

z/vaccinepreventable/vaccination/immunisationuptakestatistics/hpvtdapmencmenacwyuptakestatistics/  

 

 

I trust this clarification will be of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      
 

DR. KEVIN KELLEHER, FFPHM, FFPHMI 

ASSISTANT NATIONAL DIRECTOR –PUBLIC HEALTH/CHILD HEALTH  

OFFICE OF CHIEF CLINICAL OFFICER 

Medical registration number 19719  
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